
April 30, 2018 

 
- There will be a Fishing Club Party on Wednesday, May 2nd in room 640 at 

2:45 pm.  Come for food, fun and a special guest speaker from the CCA. 
 

- For those students who requested to take dual enrollment OFF CAMPUS 
when they registered for 2018-19 courses, there is a parent and student 
meeting in the BTHS Auditorium on Monday, April 30, 2018, at 6:00 pm. 
Dual Enrollment application packets will be available at the parent night 
and must be returned to the guidance desk by 4:00 pm, Monday, May 21. 
 

- Applications for National English Honor Society are due today! Pick up and 
return the application to Mrs. Clark in room 850. Include a printed HAC 
transcript that shows your grade history for high school English classes. 
 

- Yearbook distribution is this week during lunches in the small cafeteria. 
Seniors are Tuesday, and Underclassmen are Wednesday. Yearbooks will 
not be distributed on Thursday and Friday; so you must pick it up during the 
designated times. See the yearbook webpage for additional information. 
 

 -  For a full list of announcements, see your 4th period teacher or the BT  
 website.  


